
 
 
 
 

 
WATER & WASTEWATER SERVICES UPDATE 
OCTOBER 5, 2022 
 

 

Interruption to road access in your area 
Queen Street between Charles Street and King Street 
October - November 2022 

 
Oxford County Public Works is undertaking construction in your area to replace a sewer main 
and watermain. A temporary bypass will be installed around the existing sewer main during 
construction to ensure continued, safe sewage collection along Queen Street. There will be 
no interruption to water or wastewater services during the construction period. 

 
Construction will take place on Queen Street in Ingersoll between Charles Street and King 
Street, beginning on October 11 and running until approximately October 28, 2022. After 
repair work has finished, construction will resume again in early or mid-November for final 
asphalt road paving on Queen Street. 

 
Driveway access: Please note that residents will not be able to access their driveways while 
Queen Street is being paved. You will receive another notification with the date for this work, 
which will last approximately 12 hours (one day) in early to mid-November. There may also 
be times during construction when some driveways are blocked overnight. 

 
Garbage and recycling: Your garbage and recycling bags and containers will be moved to 
an alternate location for collection and your bins returned to a common area at the end of the 
day. Please mark your address on your bins. 

 
Thank you for your patience as we work to complete these necessary repairs. 
 
 
Questions? Please contact:  
Oxford County - Public Works 
1-800-755-0394, ext. 3915  
publicworks@oxfordcounty.ca 
 


